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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

 

REQUEST FOR INTERIM STUDY PROPOSAL 

 

 

 

DATE:  June 26, 2025 

 

BY REPRESENTATIVE(S):  

 

Stark, Marilyn; Schreiber, Suzanne 

      

TOPIC OF THE PROPOSAL: 

 

Tax exemption for Non-profits 

 

EXPLANATORY COMMENTS ON THE SCOPE OF THE STUDY PROPOSAL: 

 

As a state, we are one of the few that does not grant sales tax exemptions to 

federally approved 501 (c) 3 organizations automatically.  We have multiple 

restrictions but every year we vote to make one or two more organizations sales 

tax exempt.  We now have over 80 exceptions to the exemption policy.  We'll take 

a deep dive into how a tax exemption for non-profits would benefit their clients, 

the community and the state as well as explore any negative aspects that might 

exist.  We will also try to get a very good idea of the fiscal impact on the cities 

and states. 

 

 

IF PRIVATE CITIZENS OR ORGANIZATIONS ARE TO BE NOTIFIED OF MEETING, 

LIST NAMES, ADDRESSES, AND E-MAIL ADDRESSES: 

 

"Click and type name and address"  "Click and type name and address"  

"Click and type name and address"  "Click and type name and address"  

"Click and type name and address"  "Click and type name and address"  

 


